
Site progress has been going well following the 

Christmas break.  

 

During January the external brickwork was pro-

gressed up to the first floor level. Pre-cast con-

crete slabs were then lowered into position with 

the use of a mobile crane.  The brickwork was 

then progressed to the second level and another 

slab installed.  

 

Whilst work to the externals was continuing, 

block work walls to separate  apartments on the 

ground and first floor were built. Internal timber 

partitions setting out each apartment layout were 

also constructed. 

 

The next phase of works will see the external 

walls completed, the roof sections installed and 

windows fitted making the building watertight 

ready for the internal fit out stage.  

 

Next progress letter — June 2015 

Jerry Joyce  -  Site Manager  

 

Jerry has been working within the construction industry for 32 years, the 

last 7 of which have been as a site manager, working on various different 

Chartwell projects since 2011.  

Jerry’s favourite pastimes include Fishing,  watching Rugby and supporting 

Crystal Palace Football Club.  

 

First floor slab installed - 19/01/2015 

Site Progress Update 

Meet the team  

T HE  BU I L D  

SO  FAR….  
25 Gresham Road 

THE RAREST OF OPPORTUNITIES 

 M A R C H  2 0 1 5   
November 2014  

Foundations and ground 

floor slab installed.  

 

December 2014 

Block and brickwork to 

first floor level. 

 

January 2015 

First floor slab installed 

and brickwork progressed 

to second floor level. 

 

February 2015 

Second floor slab installed 

and brickwork progressing 

to wall plate/roof level. 

Internal walls progressing.  

 

March 2015 

Roof sections installed and 

tiling progressed.  

 

April 2015 

 

May 2015 

 

June 2015 

 

July  2015 

 

August 2015 

 

September 2015 

 

October 2015 

COMPLETION! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brick and block work to first floor - 13/01/2015 


